
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
There’s a change of schedule!  
SE2 - EVELYN MAERSK 509W 515E will not call La Spezia (Italy)  

  
  

Dear customer,  
  

Due to schedule recovery reason SE2 - EVELYN MAERSK 509W 515E 
will omit La Spezia port call originally planned on March 13.04.2025 
 
Import cargo destined to La Spezia will be discharged in Genoa VTE Terminal on March 
15.04.2025 and due to schedule reasons cargo will need to be picked up in Genova VTE 
Terminal. 
 
 
You will receive a revised booking confirmation from our system very shortly. Please make 
sure that your documentation is adjusted accordingly. If you should require additional 
information, please contact our customer service team at your location who will be happy 
to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 

Keep in touch 
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